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Mr. Vasquez is a dedicated and very involved member of 

the Board of Trustees. He believes in our students in and 

out of the classroom. Mr. Vasquez is committed to our 

district, and you can often find him at any of our Trojan 

athletic events, rain or shine. He devotes his time to the 

Board of Trustees because he believes that we should 

give back to our community in areas in which we can 

make a difference. He grew up in the nearby town of 

Pettus and graduated from high school there. He has two 

sons who graduated from A.C. Jones in Beeville.  Steven, 

who is now a Banker with Texas Champion Bank in 

Kenedy, and Eric, who is currently employed with Edna 

Independent School District as a teacher and Head 

Baseball Coach. Mr. Vasquez is also involved in the Rotary 

Club of Beeville and the Main Street Advisory 

Committee.  

 

 

 

 

  

Sub-District I 
 

Orlando Vasquez 
President 

 

#10 Shady Lane 
Beeville, TX 78102 

                                                                    
Texas Champion Bank 
Senior Vice President 
 & Regional President  

(Work) 354-5092   
(Cell) 343-3663 

 
Term Expires: 05/2022 

 

 
Term Expires: 5/2019  

 

Favorite quote about education:  

“The mind is not a vessel to be filled, but a fire to be ignited.” 

~Plutarch 

 

 



Mrs. Arthur is a dedicated and committed member 

of the Board of Trustees in a sincere effort to 

improve the education of our children and to 

ultimately make a difference in their lives. As a 

Physician’s Assistant, she knows how valuable a solid 

academic foundation can be for students to meet 

their goals and achieve their dreams. After 

graduating from Edinburg High School, she moved on 

to receive her Bachelor’s degree in Physician 

Assistant Studies at University of Texas Health 

Science Center of Galveston. Her husband, Andrew, 

is a Beeville native and a graduate of A.C. Jones High 

School. When not devoting her time to her three 

wonderful children, she works for Beeville Youth in 

Action and volunteers for Beeville Ladies Night Out.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Sub-District II 
 
 

Theresa T. Arthur 
Vice-President  

 
 

2392 Arnold Rd 
Beeville, TX  78102  

 
Physician’s Assistant    

Christus Spohn Medical Clinic 
 

tdt_arthur@yahoo.com 
 
 

Term Expires:  05/2022  
 

Favorite quote about education:  

“The more that you read, the more things you will know. The more 

that you learn, the more places you’ll go!” ~Dr. Seuss 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Sub-District I 
 
 

Eddie Salazar 
Secretary 

 
 

198 Loma Linda 
Beeville, TX  78102  

 
CBS Grocery Co-Owner 

 
  (Home) 362-1958   

(Work) 358-1003 
edsalazar@yahoo.com 

 
 
 

Term Expires:  05/2023  
 

Mr. Salazar possesses a sincere commitment and 

dedication to the work of the Board of Trustees that 

stems from his deep belief in children as the future of 

our community as well as our world. He is a Beeville 

native and was born and raised here. As a graduate 

from A.C. Jones High School, Mr. Salazar is a product of 

BISD and wishes to continue to improve on a district 

wide commitment to excellence in every program our 

district offers.  He hopes to contribute to assisting our 

young people with obtaining the best education 

possible so they may experience a high degree of 

success in all of their endeavors. As a self-employed 

business owner, he is committed to being part of the 

solution for any issues facing our school district. He and 

his wife Linda, also a committed educator, have four 

children, Lucas, Nathan, Andrew and Layla. Favorite quote about education: 

“Committed to Excellence in Education”  

 



 

 

Mrs. Munoz is a highly involved member of our community 

with a commitment to making a difference in shaping the 

future of our children. As a graduate of A.C. Jones High 

School, she is a successful product of BISD and attended 

Coastal Bend College. Her hope is to utilize her time as a 

member of the Board to be part of life changing results that 

will lead to the ultimate success of all of our young people. 

She devotes her time to the Rotary Club, is the Rotary 

Assistant Governor for District 5840, is involved in the 

Beeville Economic Improvement Corp, and supports other 

endeavors for the betterment of our community through 

her time with Beeville Ladies Night Out and the Rosetta and 

Coastal Bend Foundation. Married to her husband Mario 

for 35 years, they have raised two successful Beeville 

graduates, their son Anthony and their daughter Monique. 

The entire family graduated from Coastal Bend College, so 

it is no secret how highly she values education. As a recent 

retiree, Mrs. Munoz now focuses on educating the future 

through her three grandchildren, Jacob, Lucas, and Lily 

Ann.       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sub-District II 
 

Leticia Q. Munoz 
Trustee  

 

P.O. Box 1693 
Beeville, TX 78104 

 
lmunoz@beevilleisd.net 

 (Cell) 361-318-8560 
 
 
 
 

Term Expires: 05/2024  

 
Favorite quote about education:                                                                                                                                         

“Tell me and I’ll forget. Show me and I may remember. Involve me 

and I learn.” ~Benjamin Franklin                            

 



 

 

 

Mr. Martinez is the Director of Adult Literacy and believes 

strongly in the ability of our students in this community. 

As a product of the BISD school system, Mr. Martinez is 

proud to give of his time and talents to help our students, 

their families, and our educators do the very best possible 

job to create an academic experience that will help them 

be bold and innovative leaders throughout their lives. He 

volunteers his time to improving adult literacy in the 

community as well. We welcome him to the Board of 

Trustees and look forward to a productive term along with 

his wife, Gloria, his daughters, Leti and Mari and his son, 

Carlos! 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sub-District II 
 
 

Pete Martinez 
Trustee  

 
 

1001 N Avenue D 
Beeville, TX  78102  

 
Director of Adult Literacy  

 
mrtnzpt@yahoo.com 

 
 

    
   Term Expires: 05/2023  

 
Favorite quote about education: 

“Ask, ‘How will they learn best?’ not, ‘Can they learn?’” ~Jaime 

Escalante 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At-Large 
 

Art Gamez 
 

Trustee 
 

168 Fairway Ridge 
  

Beeville, TX 78102 
 

                                                     
 

 
 

Term Expires: 05/2023 
 

Favorite quote about education:  

“If you are not willing to learn, no one can help you. If you are 

determined to learn, no one can stop you.” ~Hilary Hinton Ziglar                                                       

 

Mr. Gamez is committed to providing fresh ideas and 

opportunities to help all BISD students succeed both in 

and out of the classroom. He hopes to identify and build 

on our district’s strengths to help make our district the 

best it can be. Mr. Gamez is a graduate from Benavides 

High School and Coastal Bend College. He is now retired 

after a successful 40-year career in the oil and gas 

industry with Valero Energy Corporation and Marathon 

Oil Company. In the past, he has volunteered for Little 

League, Beeville Youth Soccer, Boys and Girls Club, and 

United Way. Mr. Gamez and his wife Debbie love 

Beeville and raised three successful BISD graduates. He 

looks forward to seeing his seven grandchildren carry 

on the proud Trojan legacy.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Sub-District I 
 
 

Stephanie Moreno, J.D. 
Trustee 

1107 N. Adams 
  

Beeville, TX 78102 
 

(361) 597-8125 
stephanieasilvas@gmail.com 

 
 
 

  
 
 

   
                                                        Term Expires:  05/2024 

 

Lily Ann Stephanie Moreno is a 2001 graduate of A.C. Jones 
High School in Beeville, Texas. She attended Coastal Bend 
College and received a Bachelor of Arts in Mass 
Communication from Texas State University. She completed 
her doctorate of Juris Prudence in 2011 at Western New 
England University School of Law in Springfield, 
Massachusetts, where she was awarded the Ascending 
Alumni Award. Mrs. Moreno served as Bee County Judge 
from May 2015 until her appointment to the South Texas 
Energy & Economic Roundtable, where she serves as its 
Executive Director. Stephanie is an experienced advocate and 
leader in South Texas, having served as President of the 
South Texas Judges & Commissioners Association and also 
represented counties on the Texas Juvenile Justice Board as 
an appointment of Governor Greg Abbott. Prior to her 
appointment to County Judge, Mrs. Moreno was an Assistant 
Attorney General in the Office of General Counsel to the 
Child Support Division. She is a licensed attorney in the State 
of Texas. She is married to Brandon Moreno and together, 
they have one son, Joshua. 

 

Favorite quote about education: “Education is the most powerful 

weapon which you can use to change the world.” ~Nelson Mandela 

 


